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NOTICE

Creating Cyber Security Awareness on WWW Day
Celebration

We are excited to announce that Nirmala Memorial Foundation
College of Commerce & Science will be celebrating World Wide Web
(WWW) Day by organizing a Cyber Security Awareness on August 1,
2024. This event aims to educate and create awareness among

students about the importance of cyber security in our increasingly
digital world.

The event will feature class to class promotions led by students who
will create awareness about cyber security among other students.
This is an excellent opportunity for all students to enhance their

knowledge about cyber threats and learn how to protect themselves
on the internet.

Event Details:

Date: August 1, 2024
Time: 07:30 AM — 9:45 AM
V€nue: Classroom

(Vice Principal) (1/C Principal)
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